



Welcome to the Waukegan National Airport Newsletter!

September 2014 - Volume 5

WINGS OVER WAUKEGAN AIR SHOW - THIS SATURDAY!

The Air Show is this Saturday, September 6 starting at Noon! Gates open at 9:30 AM. Admission is \$10 at the gate. Military Personnel in uniform and kids 12 and under are free. ATM machines will be available on the field.

This year will commemorate the 70th anniversary of D-Day featuring a *Must-See* pyrotechnic display!

Please visit the website for more details, lineup, past air show pictures and videos: www.wingsoverwaukegan.com



For More Info Call 847.244.0055 * WingsOverWaukegan.com

BOARD MEETING

This month's Board Meeting is on September 17, 2014, at 2 p.m. located at Landmark Aviation, 3550 McAree Road, 2nd level conference room, Waukegan Illinois. The meeting is open to the public.

HANGARS FOR RENT & SALE

Contact airport manager, Jim Stanczak, at 847-244-0055 for information on renting a hangar or a land lease for new business opportunities.

Additional privately owned hangars are for sale or rent from the following people at Waukegan National Airport:

Michael Belica (Landings): 847-204-6322

Richard Christensen (Landings): 239-398-6829

Grant Farrell:

847-828-2280

Harry Gaples (Bear Den): 847-945-1239

Wayne Hautamaki

(Landings): 847-336-8156 Eddie Kessler (Landings):

Eddie Kessier (Landing 847-564-1520

Air Park:

847-404-7113

Scott Ross (Bear Den): 847-421-4100 or 4101

Peter Wissinger: 847-309-9089